
 

27th March 2025 
 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Thursday 24th April 2025 between 3.40pm and 6.40pm we will be hosting Parents’ Evening for all Year 7 
learners. 
 
Meetings for this event will be booked online, and then attended in person here at The Victory Academy. To 
make your appointments please login at: http://www.parents-booking.co.uk/victory 
 
To log in you will need to enter:  

• Your first name and surname 

• Your child’s first name, surname and date of birth 
 
The login details you enter must match those we have on record for you. If you are unable to log in, the most 
likely reason is that the details you are entering do not match what we have on our system.  
 
Please book early to ensure you are able to meet with all teachers you need to. Along with subject teachers 
there is an opportunity to book with Mrs Clarkson for SEND and Mr Miller for student wellbeing. Please only 
book these appointments if they are necessary and you have queries related to SEND or wellbeing.  After you 
have made your appointments, you can choose to print or e-mail a confirmation. 
 
If you are unable to book at home, please contact the school office for help on office@thevictoryacademy.org.uk  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you and your child at this event. Should you require any further information, 
please contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Miss C Dawkins 
Assistant Headteacher  
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